
 

 

January 17, 2025 
 
Ref. No: HDFC Life/CA/2024-25/125 

 

Surveillance Department 

BSE Limited 

Sir PJ Towers, Dalal Street, 

Fort,  

Mumbai – 400 001 
 

BSE Security Code: 540777 

 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
Sub: Clarification on Increase in Volume in the Company’s Scrip 
 
This has reference to the clarification sought by BSE Limited on January 17, 2025 in relation to the 
increase in volume of trading in the shares of the Company.  
 
We wish to inform that we have made the necessary / relevant disclosures pursuant to Regulation 30 
of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“SEBI Listing 
Regulations”) (as and when required) within stipulated time frame and all such disclosures are in 
public domain. 
 
At this point in time, there is no further event/information that requires disclosure under the SEBI 
Listing Regulations and other prevalent applicable laws. 
 
We believe that the movement in the volume of the Company’s scrip is purely market driven. 
 
This is for your information and appropriate dissemination. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
For HDFC Life Insurance Company Limited 

 
 
Narendra Gangan 
General Counsel, Chief Compliance Officer & 
Company Secretary 

Encl.: As above 
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